
From: Malliett, Valerie (Intern 
Sent: 4/28/2010 4:22:14 PM 
To: Redacted 

Redacted 
Cc: Hughes, John (Reg Rel) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=J8HS) 
Bee: 
Subject: rescheduling Diablo Canyon tour 

Hi Redac and 
Redacted 

I would like to 
reschedule Commissioner Grueneich's tour of the DCGS. She regrets having 
to cancel the tour but was glad to be able to greet her daughter who was finally 
able to leave Poland after the volcano eruption in Iceland. The best day 
for us looks like Thursday May 27. Please let me know if that is good for 
you. 

Looking forward to 
hearing from you. 

Valerie Malliett 

Administrative Assistant 

Office of Commissioner Dian 
Grueneich 

California Public Utilities 
Commission 

505 Van Ness Ave. 

San Francisco, CA 94102 

415-703-1791 


